
NOTICE INVITING PROPOSALS 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Request for Proposals (RFP) are invited by the City of 
Stockton, California for 14-MILE SLOUGH PUMP STATION SURGE ANALYSIS (PROJECT 
NO. UW20022) in strict accordance with the specifications. 
 
The City of Stockton Municipal Utilities Department (City) is requesting proposals from 
engineering consulting firms to perform a surge analysis of the existing 14-Mile Slough Pump 
Station, discharge pipelines, and Brookside Estates Pump Station.  The Consultant shall provide 
a surge analysis, create a pressure profile of the pipelines, assess the current suppression 
system, and provide a surge analysis report. 
 
Proposal forms and specifications are available on the City’s website at 
www.stocktonca.gov/mudbid  and must be delivered to the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
425 North El Dorado Street, Stockton, up to but not later than, Thursday, May 9, 2024, at 2:00 
p.m. 
 
The City reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals received. 
 
Information on Technical Data   Information on Process/Clarification 
Kelly Ju, MUD Engineering   Procurement Division 
(209) 937-8727   e-mail: stocktonbids@stocktonca.gov   
e-mail: kelly.ju@stocktonca.gov 
 
DISCLAIMER:  The City does not assume any liability or responsibility for errors/omissions in 
any document transmitted electronically. 
 
Bid Flash Post and Advertisement Date:   April 4, 2024 
 
 ELIZA GARZA, CMC 
 CITY CLERK OF THE CITY OF STOCKTON 
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